
 

 

Dear parents and carers 

 

We have had a hugely successful but very busy week in school. On Tuesday and 
Wednesday, we had a two-day ‘Categorisation’ inspection from the ODBST. This 
involved the Director of Education (Jan Martin) and the Chief Executive Officer 
(Sulina Piesse) visiting the school for the whole two days in order to undertake 
lesson walks, book inspections and conversations with senior leaders, teachers, 
support staff and children. At the same time, our Governing Body was also having 
an ‘Effectiveness’ review to determine how well they support and challenge the 
school leadership. 

 

The inspection team were incredibly impressed by the progress that our school 
has made, and have said that we are firmly good and outstanding in some areas 
linked to behaviour and personal development (which includes our curriculum 
enrichment, music and sport) 

 

A huge well done and thank you to the whole team for their passion, dedication 
and hard work this year, but particularly this week - I could not be more proud of 
every single one of them! #TeamCtS 

 

Warmest regards 

Mel Nugent 

Head teacher 

  30 June 2023 

TT Rockstars  

Year 3 - Abigail and Ben 

Year 4 -  Torres 

Year 5  -  Christos and Neo  

Year 6  -  Annaleise and Tobias  

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

Monday 3 July 2023 

Transition Day 

 



 

 

Raffle tickets will be available from the school office from Monday 26 June.  

Tickets are 50p each or £2 for a strip.  

Prizes are; a family ticket for Ninja Warrior and the chance to be Head Teacher for the day.  

The raffle will now be drawn on Friday 7 July! 


